
 

A Heartfelt Thank You from Allerthorpe School 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we wrap up our first year at Allerthorpe School, I want to take a moment to express my 

deepest gratitude to everyone who has helped make this year so special. 

To our incredible staff—thank you. Your dedication, creativity, and care have helped shape 

Allerthorpe into the warm, welcoming, and inspiring school community we are so proud of 
today. From planning events and decorating spaces to preparing meals and supporting 

wellbeing, every effort has made a lasting impact. The recent school Ball was a perfect 

example of this, filled with laughter, dancing, and unforgettable memories. Seeing the joy on 
our learners’ faces was truly moving and a testament to the love and effort poured into every 

detail. 

To our wonderful families—thank you for your unwavering support throughout our first year. 

Your involvement, whether attending events, sharing feedback, or working closely with us to 
support your child’s learning journey, has been invaluable. Your partnership has helped us 

create a nurturing environment where every learner feels seen, supported, and celebrated. 

Looking ahead, we’re excited to continue growing together. Next year brings new 

opportunities, including the opening of Key Stage 4 and the arrival of new staff members who 
will join our expanding family. Together, we remain committed to providing exceptional 

learning experiences for every child. 

Thank you for being part of the Allerthorpe School community. We look forward to many more 

wonderful moments ahead. 

We wish all families a lovely summer break, and we look forward to seeing our learners again 

on Wednesday, 3rd September 2025.  

Warm regards, The Allerthorpe Team  

Our School Values: BRIGHT Futures! 

• Belonging: Foster a sense of belonging where every learner feels valued and accepted. 

• Respect: Promote kindness and dignity throughout our school community. 

• Inclusivity: Celebrate diversity and ensure everyone’s needs are met. 

• Growth: Show dedication to continuous growth and development. 

• Holistic Support (Help): Address academic, emotional, and social needs with care. 

• Trust: Build trust through transparent communication and safeguarding. 
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Madhyamaka Kadampa 
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Sports Day 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Other News 
  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
DON’T FORGET TO FIND US ON FACEBOOK Or use parentcarer@allerthorpeschool.com  

Main Dates for your diaries:  
 

Return to school for learners is on Wednesday, 3rd September 2025 

Term Report sent home W/C 5th December  

Parents Evenings:  10th and 11th December   

Celebration Christmas event for parents on 19th December.  

   

Please watch out for school letters; we use email and paper letters.  

mailto:parentcarer@allerthorpeschool.com


 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


